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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NEXDINE, LLC
101 STATION DRIVE
REQUEST FOR A COMMON VICTUALLER LICENSE
M.G.L. CHAPTER 140, SECTION 2

The BOARD OF SELECTMEN, as Local Licensing Authority, will conduct a public hearing on Monday, December 7,

2015 at 7:30 PM in the Selectmen’s Meeting Room at Town Hall, 580 High Street, Westwood, Massachusetts
02090.

The purpose of the hearing will be to consider a request from NexDine, LLC for a Common Victualler License for
NexDine Café at 101 Station Drive, Westwood, Massachusetts. You are being notified as an owner of real estate
abutting such undertaking, as determined by the last preceding assessment for taxation.

All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing and make their views known to the Board of
Selectmen.

Questions in advance of the hearing may be directed to Licensing Administrator Janice Barba at 781-320-1366.
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